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Dear Families of Gr. 7 and 8 students, 
 
We are thrilled to welcome families back into the school for student led conferences on Thursday March 16th, 2023 
from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm and from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm!   
 
Student led conferences are meetings with families in which the student leads a discussion of their portfolio 
composed of self-selected work. Student led conferences give students the responsibility and opportunity to be a 
leader, and to evaluate and reflect upon their work from this second term at school. 
 
Student led conferences provide families a chance to see what school is like through the eyes of their child, and 
become more actively engaged in discussions about their progress.  It is important that students be present to 
showcase their successful learning and to identify areas where they need to learn and grow.   
 
Three to four families may be in the classroom at any given time during the conferences, which can happen 
simultaneously because they are led by students. Should you wish to sit down and have a conversation directly with 
the teacher about your child, an appointment can be scheduled for another time to ensure confidentiality for you and 
your child.  
 
We are asking families to inform the school whether you will be attending the conference in the afternoon or evening 
so we can be prepared for your arrival.  Please complete and return the bottom portion of this letter to the 
homeroom teacher by Wednesday March 8th 2023.  If you are unable to attend on March 16th and would like to 
speak to your child’s teacher, please email them with your request and they will contact you at their earliest 
convenience.  (Gr.7 Teachers: kbrown@wsd1.org, sjankac@wsd1.org, ldrabble@wsd1.org, jplaetinck@wsd1.org) 
(Gr.8 Teachers: tmarks@wsd1.org, abartolo@wsd1.org, ptytgat@wsd1.org, mfiddler@wsd1.org, 
aspencer@wsd1.org , dgross@wsd1.org, asalonga@wsd1.org, kbrown@wsd1.org  )  
 
We look forward to seeing you on March 16th, 2023 at your selected time. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
The Grade 7 and 8 Team  

 
  
Name of student: __________________________         Home Room: ______________________________ 
 

 
I will be attending with my child between 1 pm and 2 pm.                           
                                                 
I will be attending with my child between 2 pm and 3 pm. 
                                                  
I will be attending with my child between 3 pm and 4 pm. 
 
I will be attending with my child between 5:30 pm and 6:30 pm. 
 
I will be attending with my child between 6:30 pm and 7:30 pm. 
                                    
 I will not be attending with my child and would like the _____________ (subject area) teacher to 
contact me at _____________________. 
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